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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: I am very concerned by the huge unnecessary destruction of 

trees and parklands while this very poorly conceived light railway is being constructed. I am 

also concerned by the general disruption for both businesses disrupted so unmercifully by the 

incompetence – why prepare the whole route then take so very long to complete ? Stages, 

well planned and coordinated would have been wise. To my knowledge, residents in 

Devonshire Street are having a very very difficult time, with constant noise, difficulty to just 

walk about and rats, somehow disturbed from rail tunnels. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




